
DLA Attends DoD Hiring Heroes Career Fair 

 

DLA recruiters attended the DoD Hiring Heroes 

Career Fair on June 2, 2016, in conjunction with the 

Navy's 6th Annual Veteran and Wounded Warrior 

Hiring and Support Conference in Tampa, Florida.  

The fair provided an opportunity for DLA recruiters 

to inform and encourage nearly 400 veterans to 

consider DLA as an employer of choice.  DLA was 

one of the few government agencies recruiting at the 

event, compared with over 80 private sector companies. DLA was selected to brief 

Marines with disabilities transitioning to civilian life on the benefits of working for DLA 

to include DLA’s work/life balance programs such as fitness time and child care facilities 

at some locations. The DLA recruiters were honored to assist the transitioning service 

members, veterans, spouses, family members and primary caregivers in their search for 

employment opportunities.  

 

 


